
 

 
 
 
 
 

17th October 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Department of Education and Ofsted have set out a new agenda for schools under the 
umbrella title of the ‘Knowledge Led Curriculum’ (KLC).  It is the framework by which all 
schools will be inspected and judged. 
 
This change requires every school and classroom teacher to re-examine their approach to 
the education they provide for their learners.  In order to do this, the Nova Education Trust 
and its board of Directors have granted an additional training day on: 
 

Wednesday 4th December 2019 
 

This means that our and all other Nova schools will be closed to children on the above 
date.  This is not a decision that has been taken at school level.   However we hope this 
early notice will enable families to more easily make alternative arrangements for child care 
and supervision. 
 
Please note that this is in addition to the Inset day on 4th November 2019.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Linda Barbuti 
Head of School  

 


